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You are invited to the next quarterly of the Kent History Federation, 

to be held at 2.00pm 

on Friday 3 March 2017 in the Darent Room, County Hall, Maidstone. 

AGENDA 

1. Apologies for absence 

2. Minutes of the last meeting (2 December 2016) 

3. Matters arising (if any, not dealt with anywhere else in the Agenda) 

4. Chairman’s Report 

5. Secretary’s Report 

6. Treasurer’s Report 

7. Journal of Kent History 

7.1 Editor’s Report 

7.2 Reviews Editor’s Report 

8. Sandwich One Day Conference: Saturday 20 May 2017 

9. One Day Conferences in 2018 and thereafter 

10. Kent Portrait Survey 

11. Reports 

11.1 History Services Team, Kent Libraries, Registration and Archives 

11.2 Medway Archives and Local Studies Centre (MALSC) 

11.3 CPRE Kent Historic Buildings Committee 

11.4 University of Kent 

11.5 Canterbury Christ Church University 

11.6 University of Greenwich 

11.7 Kent Archaeological Society 

11.8 British Association for Local History 

11.9 Workers’ Educational Association 

12. Societies’ publications 

13. Any other business 

14. Date of next meeting (Friday 2 June 2017) 

 

Attachment: Minutes of the 2 December 2016 quarterly meeting 

 

mailto:secretary@kenthistoryfederation.org

